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Olympic challenge

• We have had lots of fun this week with the Olympic challenge! 
Classes really got into the swing and had made chants and played 
music whilst walking to the challenge. The teamwork between the 
classes was amazing and they cheered each other on. Some children 
wore the colours of the flag and had face paint on. 

• Feedback from the children has been very positive with a number of 
them asking if we can do it again next year!

Khalilah in Reception



Funky Feet Friday

• Well done to everyone who has made sure they have been active in 
coming to school this week. Remember that this will continue next 
week.

• To celebrate the last day of the 10 Day Active Challenge, next Friday 
25th will be Funky Feet Friday! We would encourage everyone to 
wear colourful shoes and funky socks when they walk to school on 
Friday. Photos of the funkiest feet will be shared on our Twitter 
feed.



Scooters/Bikes

• It has been lovely seeing the children getting active and bringing their 
bikes and scooters into school. We ask kindly that the children do not 
ride these within the school grounds, before and after school,  this is 
to help reduce the number of accidents and casualties. We thank you 
for your co-operation in this matter. 



School uniform

• Unfortunately due to the nature of smart watches the children are 
unable to wear them to school.

• No other piercings are allowed other than one pair of earrings. We 
ask that the earrings the children wear to school are small plain studs 
and that they do not wear them on PE days. If children do wear them 
on PE days they need to be removed by the child.



Ellesmere Litter Pick    From the Friends of Ellesmere Park 

• Just to let you know that on this Saturday there is the Ellesmere litter 
pick. Meet at the park ready for a 10 a.m. start. Bags and litter 
picking sticks will be provided. The team be operating a socially 
distanced pick and all the equipment will be sanitised prior to the 
pick.

• You will see that great progress has been made in the park. Thanks to 
the Council we now have 4 new seats and 2 new litter bins. The team 
are waiting for a notice board which has been delayed due to supply 
issues.



Contact

• If you need anything or have any suggestions please contact school by 
either 

• Phone – 0114 272 3624

• Email – enquires@astreabyronwood.org

• Astrea App

• Don’t forget to follow us on twitter @BWA_Sheffield
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